
FOOD TRUCK BUSINESS PLAN MALAYSIA TODAY

How To Start Food Truck Business in Malaysia As in any other business, working capital is the most fundamental aspect
as it determines the size and capacity.

If we go with the minimum wage of RM5. Just remember to pay them for their kindness when your food truck
business takes off! Maintenance RM Of course, the amounts stated above are just a ballpark figure, your
start-up costs will vary depending on things like: If you offer there are any add-on services. These will drive
your business widely known. Therefore, seeing how they tackled certain obstacles is invaluable. One tip to
avoid your costs adding-up rapidly is by stocking smart - especially for fresh produce. No more hassle in
property, renovation or rental costs as compared to setting a restaurant on the shop lots for example. Other
than that, a good business plan that is properly done will also create a better impression towards your potential
investors and sponsors. The two categories constitute as raw materials would be dry spices, rice, flour, grains,
etc. Is this article helpful? Menu The type of food you offer is not just an attraction to the customer but it will
also influence the interior design of your food truck and the equipment that you need to have to run your
business. The trick to set the appropriate food menu is to determine the main menu, whether for appetizer,
main course, dessert, or snack. This is one of the steps to maintain the business growth. You can also ask your
friends to help you out when they can, maybe offer them a free meal as gratitude? You can also use a wrap,
sticker, and even marker pen as long as it suits your budget and business looks more creative, funny and
beautiful. The more you do now, the more prepared you will be once your business is open, and doing your
research certainly fits into that category. Step 2. The table below shows a more detailed breakdown of the
overall startup cost as underlined by SME Corporation Malaysia. If your food truck is located near schools or
office, then it will be better to serve menu that can be prepared quickly. Applicants must fulfil the following
requirements: involvement in a business for less than 6 months; experience, business knowledge or industry
and completion of the MARA entrepreneurship course or any other equivalent. Other than that, a good
business plan that is properly done will also create a better impression for your potential investors and
sponsors. Food truck businesses in general can save you quite a bit on overhead costs. So, here is what you
need to know. If you already have a van, then all you need is to modify it according to your product theme. It
is estimated an average of RM15,RM20, is required to start a small-scale food truck business. Alternatively,
entrepreneurs can also access funding through banking loans or financing schemes offered by the Government.
Prepare a business plan. Step 5. Maximize social media. It is also advisable to not sell the same and exact
products like the other food-truckers nearby. Raw Material Running a business relating to food service means
that you have to stock up your raw materials on a daily basis. Step 7. Luckily for you, when it comes to food
truck businesses, the number of employees can be drastically reduced - sometimes even down to only 2 people
at a time! In PART 1 , we have briefly covered the cost for acquiring license and permit along with the cost to
purchase a food truck. Be mindful of the validity of your raw materials especially the fresh ones. If you could
play a role in that process, this could mean a meaningful financial reward for you. Use the social media you
have to promote your product. Final Thought Concluding both Part 1 and 2 of the food truck starter pack
article, we hope you have a better picture on how to delve into the food truck business. What about the raw
materials and ingredients? The more unique ideas, the bigger business opportunity are opened. When it comes
to food truck businesses, the number of employee is reduced down to between 2 to 5 person at a time.


